Parents,

We will be doing Grandparent Day pictures Wednesday, September 14th. The
cost will be one picture for $3.00 or 2 for $5.00. If you would like to purchase
one please fill this form out and return to the office with exact cash by

Wednesday, September 7th.

Student Name:
Teacher: ;

1 for $3.00 2 for S5.00




